

175 N. Leroy St Po Box 725 Fenton MI 484430-0725

December 28, 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Tara Lee; I'm currently the Security Officer for The State Bank headquartered in Fenton, MI. In 2012 the bank was in need of additional protection after a few robberies occurred. I reached out to Jim Lincoln, the Operations Manager for DM Burr Security; the next day armed guards with vehicles were onsite at each location from open to close.

The bank continues to utilize their services; the response time, consistency in performance, fairness in pricing and honesty has made them a company the bank reaches out to in time of need knowing they provide quality service and understand the importance of security at a financial institution.

Sincerely,

Tara Lee Corporate Security Officer The State Bank

810-714-3973

taral@fentura.com